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MissionThe of  St. Mark’s

St. Mark’s Cathedral School does not discriminate on the basis of  race, religion, creed, or ethnic or national origin.

The mission of  St. Mark’s Cathedral School is to value 
the individual who comes to us, to help that student 
realize his or her potential, and to foster a culture that 
reflects Christian values, intellectual curiosity, and 
strong work ethic. Our goal is to develop a student 
who feels self-confident educationally, socially, and 
spiritually, and who can reach out to help others in 
our community.



Dear Members of  the St. Mark’s Cathedral School Community,

On behalf  of  the Board of  Trustees of  St. Mark’s Cathedral School, I take great pleasure 
in presenting the 2018-19 Annual Report.  Throughout this past year, the students of  
St. Mark’s have prayed, played, and learned every day in ways that are developmentally 
appropriate. In May we graduated 36 fine young men and women who will make their 
marks in high school and beyond through their preparation and confidence and their 
readiness to serve their communities.  

In May we also bid adieu to five long-serving career educators who now look forward 
to much-deserved retirements.  Mr. Cosey (8th English), Ms. Ellington (5th), Miss Robin 
(Preschool), Ms. Fontaine (P.E.), and Mme Bradley (French/MS Director) collectively 
offered almost 119 years of  service to St. Mark’s and almost 200 years of  teaching children 
in Louisiana.  We owe them all a huge debt of  gratitude for their careers and the number 
of  lives they have touched! 

I am equally grateful for the tremendous support offered to the school by our parents, both through the work of  our Parents’ Club and 
through individual donations to the Annual Fund.  The Parents’ Club sponsored three major fundraisers this year—the Paw Print Sprint, 
Christmas Greenery, and Fiesta.  Each was wildly successful, enabling the Parents’ Club to raise over $100,000 this past year, and all that 
money went right back into programs and materials for students and teachers, including textbooks, professional development, new fire 
doors, and technology.  Three hundred thirty-three parents, grandparents, alumni, and friends contributed to the Annual Fund, which 
helps cover the gap between tuition and actual expenses.  Thank you to each and every donor!  Your generosity ensures our financial 
sustainability and guarantees the mission and ministry of  St. Mark’s Cathedral School for future generations.

St. Mark’s parents are as generous with their time and talents as they are with their treasures.  The faculty and I are so very grateful to all 
who have volunteered in any capacity, whether as a field trip driver, homeroom mother, committee chair, carpool volunteer, or any of  the 
many ways that make such a difference for our students and further the partnership between parents and teachers.  There are too many 
parents who contribute in so many ways for me to name you all, but please know how much we appreciate you!

Even as we give thanks for your generosity and the many accomplishments of  this past year, we have embarked upon another, and we are 
excited about all that lies ahead of  us as our children pray, play, and learn in this school year.  With gratitude for your children and to each 
of  you, I am

Faithfully Yours,

Chris Carter, D.Min.
Head of  School

Head of SchoolMessage from the



ChairmanMessage from the Annual Fund

Dear St. Mark’s Family and Friends,

Because of  you, the 2018-19 Annual Fund went above 
and beyond our anticipated goal. This would not have 
been possible without the generosity of  the SMCS parents, 
grandparents, family, friends, and students.  Thank you!

The Annual Fund plays such a vital role in the financial 
stability of  our school.  Your contributions help close the 
gap between tuition and the actual cost of  giving a child a 
St. Mark’s education.  The Annual Fund directly impacts 
our children and prepares them to be successful at the next 
level.  It also helps give our teachers advanced educational 
development opportunities and ensures that our children 
enjoy the latest and greatest technology.

We believe in the St. Mark’s education and the strong 
foundation that it has provided our daughters and the many 
other children that have been blessed by attending our school.  
Thank you for your generosity!

Sincerely,

Jamie Eagles
2018-2019 Annual Fund Chairman

Katherine and Jamie Eagles



Fiscal YearFinancial Summary for 
2018-19

	 Revenue				           Totals				    % of  Total	
       Tuition and Fees				        3,306,790 				           90.45%	
       Grant Revenue (Net)			          153,159 				             4.19%	
       Parents’ Club Contribution		           20,000 				             0.55%	
       Cathedral Contributions from Investments      20,438                                                 0.56%	
       Contributions from Donations 		         148,911                                                4.07%	
       Interest and Miscellaneous 		             6,557                                                0.18%	 	
	  				     	    $3,655,855 				       100.00%
				  
	 Expenses				           Totals         			   % of  Total	
       Academic	 		             	           2,463,881.50 				           69.54%	
       Administration	  		                638,255.09 				           18.01%	
       Facilities	  			                 381,723.23 				           10.77%	
       Other	  				        59,219.52 				             1.67%	
	  				              $3,543,079.34 				       100.00%

	 Ordinary Income								        $112,775.83	 	
			 
	 Change in Equity - Assets							              Totals    	
       Increase in Cash 									               184,234	
       Increase in Accounts Receivables  						               63,701	
       Increase in Property & Equipment 						               48,514	
       Decrease in Prepaid Expenses 							              (45,873)	
       Unrealized Losses on Investments 	   					              (2,485)	
											               $248,091 	
	 Change in Equity - Liabilities						              Totals    	

       Decrease in Accounts Payable 							              (12,421)   	
       Increase in Accrued Expenses                      					              13,957	
       Increase in Deferred Revenue 							                14,633	
       Net Change in Capital Lease 							                81,610	
       Total Net Income 								               150,311	 	
										                          $248,091 	



Donors2018-19 Annual Fund

Bishop’s  Council
Gifts of $10,000+
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Q=Petersen

Dean’s Club
Gifts of $5,000 - $9,999
Dr. and Mrs. Wyche Coleman, III
Drs. Jason Lustig and Destin Black 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Scott
Drs. Michael and Thuy Wiesner

Headmaster’s Team
Gifts of $2,500 - $4,999
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Campbell
Drs. Susan Campbell and
	 Christopher Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Daigle
Dr. and Mrs. Jonathan Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Jamie Eagles
Give 4 Good
Mr. and Mrs. Ronny Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Sheedy
SMCS Parents’ Club
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Walls
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Youngblood

The Saints
Gifts of $1,000 - $2,4999
Drs. Christopher and Sarah Baker
Mr. and Mrs. Terrell Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Wyche Coleman
Mr. and Mrs. R. Michael Demech
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Dill
The Glynn Family Trust
The Guthikonda family
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Hodges
Mr. and Mrs. Oliver Jenkins
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Kilgarlin
Drs. David and Mary Kim

Mr. and Mrs. Richard LaBorde
Mr. and Mrs. E. Sorrell Lanier
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lowe
Mr. and Mrs. William Madole
Mr. and Mrs. Harry E. McInnis, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. T.D. McMurry
Drs. Rick and Kristi Michael
J. Edgar Monroe Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Morgan
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Moritz
Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Nichols
Mr. Virgilio Penales and
	 Dr. Lea Bonifacio
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Q=Petersen
Mr. and Mrs. Lindsey Reading
Dr. and Mrs. David Renda
Mr. and Mrs. Knox Ridley, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Snyder
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen D. Swander
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Turner
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen White
Mr. and Mrs. William Windham
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Wood

The Foundation
Gifts of $500 - $999
Drs. Ben and Katie Beach
Mr. and Mrs. Clay Blackburn
Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Brown



Donors2018-19 Annual Fund

Mr. and Mrs. Keith H. Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Chaney
Mr. and Mrs. Marion Chaney
Drs. Jim and Nicole Cotter
Mrs. Anita Dulany
Dr. and Mrs. Benjamin Foster
Dr. and Mrs. William Foster
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Garrett
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Garsee
Mr. and Mrs. Quintin T. Hardtner, III
Mr. and Mrs. W. David Hart
Mr. and Mrs. David E. Hirsch
Dr. and Mrs. Ronald Hubbard
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Jones
Dr. and Mrs. Hwan Y. Kim
Mr. and Mrs. Tandy Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. George Lukacs
Drs. Jake and Kathleen Majors
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Maxwell
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle McCotter

Mr. and Mrs. John H. Meldrum, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Merrells
Narendra Patel
Mr. and Mrs. John Pringle
Mr. and Mrs. Danny Roemer
Mr. and Mrs. David Rowe
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sale
Dr. and Mrs. Brandon Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Smitherman
Mrs. Susan Smitherman
Ms. Margaret Stagg Sour
Mr. and Mrs. Elvin Taylor, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. Russ Van Norman
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Walton
Mr. William Weaver
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry R. Webb
Mr. C.C. White
Mr. and Mrs. Reid Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Ziober

The Challengers
Gifts of $250 - $499
Mr. and Mrs. Alton Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Allen
Mrs. Oscar L. Berry
Mrs. Olivia Bradley
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Brinegar
Dr. Michelle Chico
Mrs. Lee O’Brien Davis
Dr. and Mrs. Craig Florea
Mr. and Mrs. Patton Fritze
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Gray
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Hernandez
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Hernandez
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Hill, III



Mr. and Mrs. A.J. Hodges
Mr. Matt and Dr. Elizabeth Hudnall
The Very Rev. Alston and
	 Dr. Liza Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Josh Knicely
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Marino
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Meaney
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Newman
Mr. and Mrs. John Parsons
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Payne
Ms. Marion Peaks
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Poole
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Porter
Mr. and Mrs. Miguel Romero
Mr. and Mrs. Kirby Rowe
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. John Scheel
Mr. and Mrs. Mark P. Sealy
Mr. Louis Serio
Mr. Scott and Dr. Sara Serio
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Simon

Mr. and Mrs. Bo Smithwick
Ms. Jane Snyder
Southwestern Association
Mr. and Mrs. B. Dan Swearingin
Mr. and Mrs. Rodney Varnadore
Dr. and Mrs. David Werner
Mr. and Mrs. John Wood
Mr. Matthew Woodard and
	 Dr. Holly Cook

The Lion’s Path
Gifts under $250 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Adams
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Adams
Mr. and Mrs. David Addison
Dr. and Mrs. Amit Ahuja
Mr. and Mrs. David Allex
Mr. and Mrs. John Anderson
Appli-ks
Mr. and Mrs. Glen Armand
Mr. and Mrs. Braden Ash
Mr. and Mrs. James W. Babin
Mr. and Mrs. David Ballard
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Bates
Mr. Will Bates
Mr. and Mrs.Howard Beach
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Bergman
Mr. Alan Berry
Ms. Lounelle C. Black
Dr. and Mrs. Pierre Blanchard
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Blanchard

Ms. Carolyn Brasell
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Brasell
Mr. and Mrs. Coleman Brown
Ms. Kristen Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Elton Brunet
Mr. and Mrs. Robin Bryan
Mr. and Mrs. Jesus Bulnes
Mr. and Mrs. Derrick Burford
Ms. Mary Lane Burford
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Cage
Ms. Mary K. Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Campbell
Mrs. Beverly Carter
Mr. and Mrs. E. Keith Carter
Mrs. Sylvia Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Chaney
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Chapman
Dr. and Mrs. Judd Chidlow
Ms. Andrea Christ
Mr. Kevin Christ and
	 Mrs. Nicole Camhout
Mrs. Elizabeth Lewis Coady
Mrs. Natalie Cole
Mr. and Mrs. Mick Coleman
Mr. and Mrs. P. Kevin Colomb
Cleo B. Cook
Mr. and Mrs. John Cosey
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Cunningham
Mr. Rhodes Daigle
Ms. Ida Vick Davenport
Ms. Anna C. Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Kirk Davis
Mr. Frank Deluna

2018-19 Annual FundDonors



2018-19 Annual FundDonors
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Dennis
Mr. and Mrs. Sammy Diesi
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Duplantis
Ms. Connie Eagles
Mr. and Mrs. E.W. Elberson
Ms. Nancy Ellington
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Elston
Ms. Erin Engle
Mr. and Mrs. Clay Erwin
Mrs. Glenda Cooper Erwin
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Fairbanks
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Feinberg
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Ferrell
Mr. and Mrs. Brody Fitzpatrick
Ms. Karol Fontaine
Mr. and Mrs. George Fritze
Mr. and Mrs. David Gaitan
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Gamble
Mr. and Mrs. Eli Garsee
Dr. and Mrs. William Giddens
The Glynn Family
Mr. and Mrs. W.J. Googe
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Greene
Nellie M. Griffies
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Guthrie
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Hand
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Hardin
Mr. and Mrs. Quintin T. Hardtner, IV
Mrs. Lisa Hargrove
Mr. George Hart
Dr. and Mrs. Gerard Henry
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Hill IV

Mr. and Mrs. Charlton Holmes
Mr. and Mrs.  Brian Homza
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Hood
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hudnall
Mr. Lance Hudson
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Hudson
Mr. and Mrs. Brett Hunter
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Hunter
Mr. and Mrs. Willie Jackson
Mr. John Jenkins
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Jennings
Mr. Cleve Johnson
Mr. Norbert and Dr. Judith Kane
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Keaster
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Kent
Dr. and Mrs. Euby Kerr
Mrs. Charis Arnold Kirk
Mr. and Mrs. Les Kirk
Dr. and Mrs. Charles Knight
Mr. and Mrs. Drake F. Lee, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Trey Leone
Mrs. Leigh Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Logan
Dr. and Mrs. Bruce Lowe
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Lustig
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Magierowski
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Marak
Mrs. Alison Marlar
Ms. Martha Marlar
Mr. and Mrs. Mack McCarter
Ms. Nancy McCarter
Mr. and Mrs. J. McClure

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin McCotter
Dr. and Mrs. Robert McVie
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Mee
Melancon Insurance
Mrs. Elizabeth Michaels
Ms. Amber Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Mitchell
Mrs. Deborah Mock
Mr. Wiley Mock, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James Morrison
Mr. David Q. Mudd
Mrs. Ingrid Nissen
Mr. and Mrs. William O’Brien III
Mr. David O’Rear
Mr. and Mrs. Glynn Osment
Mrs. Eloise Palmer
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Papa
Mr. Ronnie Parnell
Ms. Brenda Parsons
Mrs. Sybil Patten
Mr. and Mrs. Chuckie Peaks



2018-19 Annual FundDonors
Mr. and Mrs. Connor Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Dee Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Peterson
Mrs. Carol Colvin Peyton
Mr. and Mrs. Davor Poljak
Mrs. Linda Porter
Mr. W.L. Porter
Mr. Paul Rachal
Mrs. Kelly Wiggins Rangel
Mr. and Mrs. George Renaud
Ms. Mary Gayle Renfro
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Rhodes
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Rice
Mrs. Janie Flournoy Richardson
Mr. and Mrs. Don Robert
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Roberts
Mrs. Sharon Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. David Rockett
Mr. and Mrs. Franklin Roemer
Mrs. Trina Roteff
Lt. Col. and Mrs. Nicholas Russo
Mrs. Rachel Salgado
Ms. Jan Sample

Mr. and Mrs. M.D. Sapp
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Scott
Mr. and Mrs. Freddie A. Shephard
Ms. Lisa Sigrest
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Slack
Mrs. Anne Smith
Ms. Sheila Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Smitherman
Miss Emily Allison Smithwick
Ms. Karen Soul
Mrs. Rachel Stari
Ms. Lucinda Stringer
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Swander
Dr. and Mrs. Austin Temple
Drs. Eric and Wanda Thomas
Ms. Mary D. Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Thomas
Ms. Camille Thrasher
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Turney
Mr. Stacy Turney and 
	 Dr. Gina Gomez
Mr. and Mrs. Christian Valiulis

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Vazquez
Ms. Cheryl Vines
Mr. and Mrs. Art Walker
Ms. Alysha Wallace
Mrs. Mary Walley
Jane Walls
Mr. J. Michael Watts
Ms. Mary Webb
Ms. Alexis Wedgeworth
Mrs. Pam White
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick White
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Whitehead
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Williams
Ms. Rachael Williams
Mr. Jerry Wolff
Mr. Michael Wood
Mr. and Mrs. H. Yokem
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Zimmer



Memorials2018-19

HonorIn of

Harold Boogaerts
Greg Bradley

Anthony Carmody
David Carter

Betsy Koontz Files
Clyde Hargrove

Carolyn and Bill Osborn
Enid Bott Roberts

Scott Soignier
Barbara Sugar

SMCS Alumni Court in
the Holiday in Dixie Cotillion



New Members2019-20

Jimmy Campbell

Kristin Kirk

Piper Moritz

Susan Snyder

Reid Wilson

Outgoing Members2018-19

Deana Kalmbach

David Renda, M.D.

Alex Rowe

Leslie Scott

Trisha Q=Petersen

Deana Kalmbach
Secretary

Lloyd Brown
Treasurer

Alston Johnson
Dean

Lad Shemwell
Senior Warden

Bill Kalmbach
Junior Warden

Trisha Q=Petersen 
Parents’ Club President

Jack Chaney

Holly Cook

Jamie Eagles

Brantley Hodges

Matt Johnson

Michael Lowe

David Morgan

David Renda

Alex Rowe

Leslie Scott

Rodney Varnadore 

William Weaver

Chris Walls
President

School Board2018-19

Father Drew Christian, Bishop Jake Owensby, Caroline Bartle



Parents’ Club2018-19

President
Trisha Q=Petersen

Vice President 
Kristin Kirk

Treasurer
Megan Campbell

Secretary
Sarah Garrett

Athletic Program
Capital Campaign

Library Author Visits
Professional Development

School Events
Teacher Appreciation

Teacher Classroom Allowance

New Furniture For PS2 Classroom
Basketball Ball Carts

Bluetooth Speakers For Cheer
New Chairs For Computer Room

Contribution Towards New Fire Doors
Contribution Towards New Theater Curtains

Contribution Towards New Textbooks

Contributions to School

Funded Programs
Christmas Greenery

Fiesta
Happy Bellys

Paw Print Sprint
Red River Revel

School Merchandise
Uniform Closet

Total Raised by the Parents’ Club 

$138, 206



“Let’s Fiesta” was the theme of the largest Parents’ Club annual 
fundraising event. Mexican food and top shelf margaritas were 
provided by East Ridge Country Club, and party-goers danced 
the night away to the musically talented band, Windstorm.  
Foster Orthodontics snapped the memories with their photo 
booth, and Patrick Netherton led the live auction.  Parents ended 
the night gathering their silent auction items and cashing out on 
all the Fiesta fun!
	
Congratulations to the Gautreau family for winning the free 
tuition raffle and to the PS2 teachers for winning the teacher 
beach trip raffle donated by the Henry family.

Fiesta2019 St. Mark’s

Event Net Profit 

$92, 892
PS2 Teacher Beach Raffle Winners

Fiesta Chairs: Katharine Knicely,
Megan Campbell, Ellen Erwin



FIESTA
Let's

A special thank you to our sponsors for making it all possible!  



The second annual Paw Print Sprint was a huge 
success. Over 300 runners showed up in the chilly 
temperatures to support the Lions and run through 
the Highland neighborhood. Thank you to our chairs, 
Kristen Renda and Alysha Wallace, for their hard 
work and to our volunteers and sponsors for making 
it all happen! 

Paw Print Sprint2019 St. Mark’s

Event Net Profit 

$26, 664



Platinum Sponsors Purple Sponsors

2018

Silver Sponsors:
Performance Proppants • Horn Holdings, LLC • Foreign & Classic Auto Centre, LLC • Gautreau Gallery • Pringle Concrete • Always Best Care
Drs. David and Mary Kim • Smitherman, Hill, & Brice L.C. • Bossier Endodontics- Dr. Jay Turner • Holly Cook, DDS • The Roemer Family

Integrative Medicine of  Shreveport-Bossier: Dr. Nicole Cotter • J. Kyle McCotter, Attorney at Law • Inner Loop Mini Storage
Ms. Wallace’s Family • The Brandon Smith Family • The Q=Petersen Family • The Berry Family- Susu Berry • The Kalmbach Family

White Sponsors:
Happy Belly’s • Margaret Sour • Hudson Silver Insurance • SMCS Student Council • A Brighter Smile Family Dental Care



ChampionsSt. Mark’s

2019 6th Grade
Middle School

Basketball Champions

2019 Golf  Team
Middle School

City Champions

Congratulations
Emma Michael
2019 Loyola Valedictorian



It  All  Begins  Here!

AlumniCongratulations to Our Newest

2019 St. Marks Graduating Class

Magnet
Liam Alley

David Armand
Field Baber

Anna Grace Chaney
Nevan Chico

Nathan Cooper
Anderson Davis

Katie Funk
Gaines Harris

Maggie Hodges
Arthur Jenkins

Sophia Kerr
Kate Michael

Leah Nansubuga
Parker Raley

Abbey Rhodes
Oliver Scott

Anna Claire Smith
Chandler Stari

Stephen David Swander
Jack Walls

Byrd
Duke Bowen

Jackson Dufrene
Sarah Kamm
Jack Parsons

Brown Snyder
Bennett Wicker

Parkway
Abigail Jackson

Loyola
Ashton Farr

Olivia Hudson
Laurel Kirby
Jake Majors

Katelyn Pavlick
Robert Pavlick

Katie Gordon White

The McCallie School
Colin Carter



Goodbyes2018-19 to Retiring Faculty

We will never forget the  difference YOU have made at St. Mark’s!

Karol Fontaine - 35 Years
Physical Education

Mme Olivia Bradley - 35 Years
Middle School Director & French

Robin Carter - 27 Years
Preschool 2

Nancy Ellington - 15 Years
Lower School Math, Reading & Language Arts

John Cosey - 10 Years
Middle School English



AlumniSt. Mark’s Stay Connected

St. Mark’s LOVES to hear from our alumni − whether it’s a graduation,
an award, a wedding, a birth announcement, or other life updates!  

Please send your Alumni news to Kim Carter at:
kcarter@smc.school 

Alex Boudreaux, Ashley Humphrey, Mae 
Hargrove O'Brien, Allie Marler

& Anna Hodges
2008 SMCS Graduates

Judge Katherine Dorrah &
 Atty. Emily Settle Merckle '91
Krewe of  Justinian visiting Little School carpool

Anne Jenkins '86
Played for the win against her son
2019 SMCS graduate, Arthur

St. Mark’s Cathedral
School Alumni

@smcs.shreveportSt. Mark’s
Cathedral School

Follow us on Social Media
Jennifer Walls '91 & Jack Chaney '91
With their children Jack Walls and Anna Grace Chaney,

2019 SMCS graduates



AlumniSt. Mark’s Do Great Things

Jake Marler '16 
Finished 3rd overall at the

LHSAA State Golf  Championship

Will Rolfe, DDS '07 
Started a dental practice in Minden, LA

Andrew Majeste '09 
Medical School

Maddie Russo '09 
Pursuing a Masters in Divinity

Philip Barbaree Jr. '13 
Played golf  at U.S. Amateur

Martha Williams '09 
Graduated to become a Physician Assistant

Sydney Smith '09 
Physicians Assistant School

William Windham '09 
Masters of  Science in Law from 
Northwestern University-Pritzer

School of  Law

Megan Tinsley '09 
Medical School

Edward Hussey '10
Graduated Summa Cum Laude

from Texas A&M 



AlumniSt. Mark’s Do Great Things

Alden Wallace '14 
Won the 91st Louisiana Women’s Amateur 
Championship with LSU Women's Golf

Bailey Monsour '09 
Medical School

Christian Hall '09 
Law School

Emily Roemer '10 
Graphic Designer in New York City

Olivia Walker '15 &
Riley Walker  '15
Recognized by CPSB for being

AP Scholars with Honors

Maddie Tinsley '13 
LSU Honors College

Sophomore Student of  the Year

Madeline McGee '09 
and Zoey Lex '09

LSU Veterinarian School

Robert Montgomery '09 
Masters in Accounting, CPA

Olivia Parr '15
TCU Equestrian Team
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